

## **Executive Head Teacher - Mr Ashley Parry**

# **Thornsett Primary School**

Aspenshaw Road
Birch Vale
High Peak
SK22 1AT
01663 744391
info@thornsett.derbyshire.sch.uk
www.thornsett.derbyshire.sch.uk

# **Newtown Primary School**

Buxton Road New Mills High Peak SK22 3JS 01663 744358

info@newtown.derbyshire.sch.uk www.newtownprimary.org.uk

### **Dates for the Diary**

#### Dear Parents,

Please see below for a selection of dates where we are inviting you in to Sett Class for a variety of meetings and activities:

- **Tuesday 27<sup>th</sup> September at 3:30 Tapestry Meeting** for all Reception parents. This will last around 15 minutes and will be a quick explanation about what Tapestry is and how it works for you at home.
- **Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> October at 3:30 Phonics Meeting.** This is for everyone, but particularly aimed at Reception parents who are new to the concept of Phonics. We will cover what it is and how we teach it in school, as well as giving you the skills to help at home. We will also go over the vocabulary associated with Phonics, which is a strange new world for anyone who has not learned it themselves!
- Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> October at 10:25 Harvest Assembly. Join us for our annual harvest assembly in the school hall. This is for all classes.
- **Monday 17**<sup>th</sup> **October at 1:30 Sett Class Autumn Crafts Afternoon.** Come and join us as we celebrate autumn and spend the afternoon enjoying a variety of crafts and activities.
- Thursday 20<sup>th</sup> October Parents' Evening. Letters and time slots will be sent out closer to the time. Appointments will run from 1:30 7:30 and you will be given the choice to pick a slot that suits you.

We also have Parents' Come and Read every Wednesday at 2:50, where you are invited to spend 15 minutes sharing stories with the children.

As ever, if you have any questions or would like to speak to me, I'm always available before and after school, or email on <a href="mailto:rwilliams@thornsett.derbyshire.sch.uk">rwilliams@thornsett.derbyshire.sch.uk</a>

Many thanks, Mrs Tong



















